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From:

Sent:

To:
Subject:

james mccallister <jmcl1660@hotmail.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:09 PM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ CFTC. g ov >
regulation of retail forex

Dear Secretary:

As a retail trader I am overwhelmingly against raising the margin requirements. It would price
many traders out of the market. Our capitalistic society is based on free enterprise and I feel this is
a restriction of such. REF:RIN 3038-AC61

Sincerely;

Cynthia Grasvik
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